
Financial Support for Attending Britishship Alpine Championships 

It is one of Cairngorm Ski Club's key objectives to have our athletes competing at the British Alpine Championships and ultimately to be on the podium.

To this end we have been selecting, based on fitness and speed, a male and female athlete in the older age categories to be supported to attend this event. This year we wish to broaden the support available to all under 14 and older athletes who achieve the BASS point level required for entry, are engaged with club training programme and support the club. We are working with Alpine Training Camps to run a joint camp to the championships. The financial support available will be £300 to £500 per athlete and the exact amount will be determined by the number of athletes attending .The under 14s and under 16s would travel with the jointly run club group but under 18s would need to make their own arrangements. The criteria for receiving support are

1.BASS Points
For U14 and U16 by the time of entry deadline for  British Championships ( usually late February ) have achieved less than 400 BASS points; for under 18s,  achieve less than 350 BASS points and have a FIS Licence. 

2.Engagement with Club Training
To have  trained with and been a member of CSC during 15/16 and 16/17 seasons including at least regular attendance at core training programme on one day per weekend(absence due to injury is accepted).


3.Support the Club
For 16/17 the requirement is to help at the Cairngorm Ski Club Snowsports Equipment Sale on Saturday 12th November ( in exceptional circumstances this requirement will be waived).


